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 (Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors 
to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.)


On June 5, 2023, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services published a Request for Proposal, soliciting Vendors to establish and manage a statewide Child Care Business and Employer Partnership Project designed to provide support to businesses and their employees across the State seeking access to equitable, affordable and quality child care during both traditional and nontraditional business hours.
The Department is publishing this addendum to:
1. Delete and replace Statement of Work, Subsection 2.1., Scope of Services, Paragraph 2.1.2., Subsection 2.1.2.1., with the following:
2.1.2.1.	Conducting a survey to assess New Hampshire business and employee child care-related needs, utilizing innovative incentives to meet the goal of a ten percent (10%) response rate as outlined in section 2.1.10.4.1.
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